
From: Liz   
Sent: February 4, 2024 1:17 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Re-zone of 1065 Paramount Dr. 
Importance: High 
 
I am totally opposed to the RE-ZONING of 1065 Paramount Drive. 

  
There is a reason why people choose to live in the suburbs vs. an urban 
community.  Our homes are a place of refuge, where we can get away from the 
stresses of everyday life.  I like the peace & quiet that our neighbourhood 
brings.  If I wanted to live in chaos, I would have chosen to live in the downtown 
area, with its traffic and noise pollution. 
  
This is why I am protesting this re-zone. 
  
If you want to build a multi-dwelling apartment building, stick it in a brand new 
sub-division, where it will fit in among the other new builds, not in a single 
dwelling established neighbourhood. 
  
Do not destroy our beautiful neighbourhood!!! 
  
Elisabeth La Rochelle 
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